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Good morning,
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18 February 2017 11:52
Planning
Re: Comments on proposed wors

1. The planning records show only the site of the building. Can you also detail the site of the trees
as part of the proposed works?
2. There is no explanation as to why these trees must be felled? Can we please have a detailed

argument?

My concern is the beauty of the front of Gilling Court, shaded by these beautiful trees, giving it
character and shade, homes to birds and squirrels shelter, offering food and shelter. Our
neighbour Holmfield Court is stark and has an unimpressive frontage, with just a lawn and some

plants.

This will be a very unfortunate decision if it was made only to landscape rather than the fact that
the trees are in danger of collapse. ANd if so, are there plans to replant trees in their place?

I look forward to hearing from you soon.

Thank you.

Concerned Resident, Gilling Court



